
PAGASA PRESIDENT BIDS FAREWELL TO PAGASA OFFICE
Sunday, 02 February 2025

On 1 February 2025, PAGASA Pres. Godofredo "Fred" Gravador receives

 Executive Director Steven T. Cua at the current PAGASA Office inside Welcome

 Supermart located at 2 Nicanor A. Ramirez St. corner Eulogio Rodriguez Sr.

 Avenue, Welcome Rotonda, Quezon City. PAGASA will move to a new location by

 end of February 2025.
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